
TOWN OF PEACHAM SELECTBOARD 
 

NOTICE OF TOWN PLAN PUBLIC HEARING 

Wednesday, July 10, 2019 at 6:30pm 
 

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of PEACHAM, VT that the Peacham 

Selectboard will hold a public hearing at the Peacham Library Downstairs Community Room on 

Wednesday, July 10, 2019 at 6:30pm.  This hearing will be held for public review of, and comment 

on, the proposed Peacham Town Plan pursuant to Title 24 VSA, Chapter 117. 

 

The purpose of the Peacham Town Plan is to formalize a vision for the future of Peacham to guide 

decisions made by the Town.  This plan is written with the intent to reapply for Village Center 

Designation. 

 

The proposed Peacham Town Plan, if and when adopted, will affect all lands within the Town of 

Peacham. 

 

PEACHAM TOWN PLAN 

Introduction and Acknowledgements 

People and Social Capital 

The Built Environment and Sense of Place 

Community Wealth and Local Economy 

Natural Resources and Conservation 

Services and Infrastructure 

APPENDIX A: PLAN MAPS 

 

Copies of the proposed Peacham Town Plan are available at the Peacham Town Clerk’s Office or 

online at peacham.vermont.gov. 

 

Dated in Peacham, June 5, 2019.  Written comment may be directed to the Peacham Selectboard, 

PO Box 244, Peacham, VT 05862. 


